
UNIVERSITY MENNONITE CHURCH 

Sunday Service December 29, 2019 
Hymn Sing 

 

Prelude - Mark and Sally Minnich 

Call to Worship - Mike Bratt - Go tell it on the mountain 

Focus Statement - Gloria Horst Rosenberger  

What are we waiting for?  All creatures sing the 

praises of our God, who is faithful and just.  Let us 

join our voices and rejoice, proclaiming the glory of 

our Lord. Proclaiming the coming of Emmanuel.   

Responsive Reading: back of bulletin, call to worship 

Congregational Singing - Faith King 

Welcoming Visitors 

Children's time with Marvin Hall 
Children are welcomed forward while congregation sings  
HWB 20 Come and see 

Congregational Singing 

Offering   

Offertory - Maeve Smucker 

Prayer 

Congregational Singing - STS 32 Oh, beautiful star of 

       Bethlehem 

Reading - Psalm 148          

Sister Song  

Congregational Singing 

King Family - Rise up, shepherds, and follow 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns - Rosita Derstine   

Prayer 

Announcements 

Benediction 

 

Announcements 

Washington DC field trip: We have 12 tickets for 
admission to the National Museum of African American 
History and Culture in Washington, DC on Saturday, 
January 11. These are free! Let Kate know if you want to 
make a day of learning and fellowship together. 

Good Day Cafe closes early for the next several weeks, 
so I, Kate, will not be holding 'out of the office' visitation 
there again until January. I'm flexible and welcome 
scheduled visits. Feel free to call, text (717-606-2909), 
or email me at kate@universitymennonite.org to set up a 
time. 
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Pastor: Kate Heinzel Greeters: Doug & Vonda Yoder 
Accompanist:  
Ushers: Rodney Brubaker, Jim Rosenberger                   

Church Information: www.universitymennonite.org 
 1606 Norma St., State College, PA 16801; (814) 234-2039 

Submissions for bulletin: umcbulletin@yahoo.com 

DEADLINE FOR BULLETIN INCLUSION: Fridays at 7 am 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel kate@universitymennonite.org 717-606-2909 

Campus Pastor: Ben Wideman ben@3rdwaycollective.org 215-859-0037 

Elders: Joel Weidner  joelpsu82@outlook.com 814-777-4494 

 Rosita Benner Derstine rderstine@gmail.com 814-360-8789 

 Leland Glenna lelandglenna@gmail.com 814-769-3313 

 Meredith Wideman meredith.wideman@gmail.com 626-808-2306  

Cong. Chair: Doug Miller dougmiller@psu.edu 814-883-1127 

Asst. Chair: Rick Stehouwer rsc15@psu.edu 814-883-3503 

University Mennonite Church's safe-child policy demonstrates our commitment to the 
physical safety and the spiritual growth of all our children and youth, ages birth to 18, 
as well as to our volunteers who care for them. The complete policy is posted in the 
lobby entrances and in the nursery room.  

To reserve space for your event or meeting in our meetinghouse, please contact 
Carolyn Brubaker, 237-6602.  

To participate in the UMC email list, sign up by sending an email to: 
 university-mennonite-sharing-list+subscribe@googlegroups.com. 

Upcoming events: For more details, go to: www.universitymennonite.org/calendar   

December 

  Dec 29 Sunday worship hymn sing 

January 

  Jan 8 Leadership team meeting 6:30 pm 

   Elders meeting 7:30 pm 

  Jan 12 Potluck fellowship meal, noon 

  Jan 14 Men’s fellowship breakfast, Foxdale 7 am 

  Jan 17 Women’s fellowship breakfast, Foxdale 8:30 am 

  Jan 20 Worship committee meeting, 7 pm 

  Jan 22 Fellowship committee meeting, 7 pm 

  Jan 28 Men’s fellowship breakfast, Corner Room 7 am 

   

Recordings of each worship service are available at 

http://www.universitymennonite.org/worship-service-recordings 
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